
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear members, 

 

Recruitment of CPA Bridge Representative Team 

 

The Recreation and Sports Club for Hong Kong Professional Bodies will hold its very first 

bridge tournament on Sunday, 24 November 2013 from 12:00 pm to 6:00pm at Mariner's 

Club in Tsimshatsui.   The Institute will send a team of four to participate in this tournament.   

 

Members are welcome to put forward their names for consideration if they are interested to 

represent the Institute.  As per the organiser's rules, only members are eligible to represent 

the Institute.  All nominations, individual or in pair, are subject to an internal selection 

process conducted by a panel comprise of the director, Mr Ronald Hui; the convenor and 

deputy convenor of the Bridge Interest Group.  The panel will carry out the pairing in the best 

interest of the Institute.   

 

The selection criteria are based on, among other things, the player's level of skills judged by 

past competitions organised by the Institute; table manner and team spirit. The 

recommendations of the selection panel will be considered by the management in 

consultation with the Convenor of the Sports and Recreation Club, Mr Gabriel Tam and its 

decision is deemed final. 

 

If you wish to represent the Institute in this tournament, please complete the online form by 31 

October 2013. The result of the selection process will be announced by mid-November.  For 

enquiries, please contact Ms. Karen Wong at 2287 7262.  

 

Thank you in advance for your support to the Institute. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Hong Kong Institute of CPAs 
Enquiries: 2287-7058 / 2287-7262  
 

http://survey.hkicpa.org.hk/index.php?sid=76322&newtest=Y&lang=en

